
 

 

 

 

April 22, 2020 

 

Hello and welcome to the Bridlewood STEM Academy, home of the Bridlewood Broncos!  We 

are looking forward to having you and your student(s) join our Bridlewood family.  Now that 

you have completed the online registration forms, it is time to submit necessary documents in 

order to complete the enrollment process.  The following documents are needed:  student’s 

birth certificate, shot records, social security card, proof of residency and a copy of your driver’s 

license.  LISD has created a secure portal for your convenience.  The link is 

https://tinyurl.com/wk5g6no.   Once the documents are uploaded into the portal, 

you are almost finished.  The final task is to complete a Home Language Survey upon our return 

in the fall.  Do not worry about this survey until August. 

I would also like to encourage you to peruse our Bridlewood website: 
https://www.lisd.net/bridlewood 

   On our website, you will find the opportunity to purchase pre-packaged school supplies (one 

stop shopping), school supply lists, calendars and much more!  Also, watch your email on 

Fridays for our informative Bridlewood Buzz. 

We are excited to meet our new Bridlewood STEM Academy families and look forward to an 

engaging and successful 2020/2021 school year! 

 

All my best, 

Robin Block, Principal 
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